MARINE CORPS MOUNTAIN WARFARE TRAINING CENTER
BRIDGEPORT, CA

Commanding Officer's Statement on Environmental Compliance and
Protection

As stewards of the land entrusted to us, it is our duty at the Marine Corps Mountain Warfare
Training Center to ensure that we maintain and protect our natural resources for the benefit of future generations.
Our mission readiness and training capabilities are inextricably linked to the health of our environment.

Combat training is vital to our mission, but it must not come at the expense of our environmental responsibilities.
We must balance the demands of rigorous training with the necessity of preserving the ecosystems we rely on.

This balance ensures that today's Marines and those of the future have access to the best possible training
environments.

Every member of our community plays a crucial role in environmental management. From preventing pollution
to conserving resources, our collective efforts contribute to the sustainability of our training grounds. It is
imperative that we all adhere to environmental laws and regulations, not only to comply with legal requirements
but to uphold the values of the Marine Corps and express our commitment to the public that we abide to the
conscious whole of effort stance to protect our natural resources and beauty of the region.

The Environmental Section of the Mountain Warfare Training Center is dedicated to supporting our mission by
providing guidance and resources to enhance our environmental stewardship. Should you need assistance or have

questions about environmental practices, please contact the Environmental Director, Mr. Brent Husung at 760-
932-1457.

Let us all commit to protecting and sustaining the land that supports our mission, ensuring that we remain ready
to face any challenge while preserving our environment for the Marines who will follow in our footsteps and
future generations to enjoy.

Semper Fidelis,

VP

J. T.DOAN
OMMANDING OFFICER




	CO Policy Letters.pdf

